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Milestones of 2022 reached !


June - Passed government inspection for 
operating licenses (provincial & federal)


July - 2nd shipping container delivered on-site 
for “Heated Baby Animal Nursery”


August - OK College Women in Trades 
students built us a wood work-shed


November - Veterinary partner network 
expanded with animal clinics in: Kelowna, 
West Kelowna and Penticton


December - Received 2nd community grant 
for a wildlife facility truck from the Central 
Okanagan Foundation (COF)
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No crackers for the 
quackers…


… or other human-food 
handouts for geese, ducks 

and other waterfowl.

Several goose inquiries 
about the “honkers” made us 

nearly go bonkers. 

WHY NOT TO feed wild 
waterfowl?

“Angel Wing” occurs when 
developing wings of 

goslings twist outward, 
rendering the adult bird 

unable to fly.  
Just don’t do it!

Follow us on: 
Facebook - Instagram
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Our second year


Juvenile Common Loon in care
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Our goals for 2023

 

Winter - Second 
shed construction 
by the OK College 
Indigenous  Women 
in Trades students


Spring - Provincial 
permit expansion to 
include further species 
of mammals

Summer - Diving 
waterfowl therapy-pool 
set-up for aquatic animal 
rehabilitation (birds that can’t go on land)

Fall - Otter, mink, beaver outdoor enclosure 
construction 

 

What’s up 
Summerland?


 

We’ve delivered 
another educational 
talk about our work 
and facility. We were invited by the Rotary 
Club of Summerland to speak about our 
mission and philosophy, one wild life at a time.
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Our Wishlists


 
Like online shopping?


Check out our amazon wish 
list, link on our website:


interiorwildlife.ca/ways-to-
support-us


Learn how to become a 
monthly donor to us via 

CanadaHelps!





Shout Out!!!


Special shout out to Jill for the 
beautiful designs of our “No 

crackers for the quackers” sign,  
our brochure and biz cards!


Acknowledgements


 
We are humbled to be able to 

promote co-existence with 
wildlife on unceeded Sylix 
Okanagan Nation territory.


We are grateful to be granted 
use of part of the Summerland 

private property moving forward.


With gratitude


We are very grateful for your 
continued support as a 
member to our society.


Canada goose before release

Our handy-women Jody & Nat
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